Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have all had a lovely week. An email has been sent out this week
about our class trip to Marwell Zoo. Please fill in the online form by the 5th July to give permission for your child
to go.

This week

The children were shocked to come into the classroom to discover colourful footprints everywhere and the
classroom looking a bit of a mess! They all came up with suggestions of what might have made them. The
following day we received a message from Elmer the elephant explaining that he had made the footprints. In
maths, the children have been looking at positional language, using small world scenes to help them.

Wow Words
humorous: cause laughter guffaw: loud burst of laughter
distinet: different from others of its kind Jovial: cheerful and friendly

incognito: to not be recognised

Next week

The children will continue to focus on the story Elmer. They will be thinking about what makes them special and
writing about it. We will also be writing a list of things we will need for our Elmer Day Celebration on Friday
28th June, where the children can come to school dressed in colour.

Best wishes
The Hedgehog Team




